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01 February 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Year 5 ODEON Cinema Trip 

As you may know, we are currently reading C. S. Lewis’ The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe in our SQUIRT 

sessions. The children are really loving the story and are excited at the prospect of being able to watch the film 

adaptation. 

I am excited to announce that we have arranged an extra special viewing of The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe 

at Aylesbury’s ODEON Luxe Cinema. This exclusive showing is just for our Year 5 pupils and will not be available to 

the public. The private screening will take place during normal school hours on Wednesday 29th March 2023.  

The version we will be watching is the 2005 and is rated a PG (parental guidance). This is due to battle scenes and 

mild fantasy violence in addition to short scenes of mild threat some children may find frightening. By registering 

your consent for the trip, you will also be registering your consent for your child to watch this PG rated film.  

The total cost of this trip will be £11 and this includes the ticket to this special screening as well as a kids mix per 

child containing a child-sized popcorn, two bagged sweets and a drink. Please inform your child’s class teacher of 

any food allergies or needs as we will ensure that no child is denied refreshments. 

We will be walking to and from the cinema and the children will return to school in time for a late lunch. It would 

be advisable for children to have a packed lunch on this day, however school lunches may still be pre-ordered based 

on the trip lunch menu.  

Please register your consent and voluntary contribution via the Gateway App by Monday 20th March 2023. Please 

note that if we do not receive enough uptake or contributions for the trip, then we may need to cancel as the school 

budget cannot afford to subsidise trips or visits as it would impact on other areas within school.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Wainwright, Mr McMahon, Mrs Grannum and Mr Morris  
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